Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO350 Phone Call with Colleen Osterberg
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 8/14/2013 12:20 PM

End: Wed 8/14/2013 12:20 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Took return phone call with Dilan Roe from Colleen in regards to the remedial actions proposed for the Crow Canyon
Chevron. Ms. Osterberg and Nina Sobinina have provided letters and phone calls regarding their concerns and the
potentially devastating effect on their lives and homes that it would have. As previously communicated the meeting was
not worth the time, Chevron did not have any new site plans, and have said that they had no other options for system
placement and they would go with them. This appears to be in conflict with the plans submitted to ACEH last week with
a revised site plan. Review new plans with Colleen and line out changes that we will need to investigate. We will call
Chevron later today to start that conversation.



